NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING
PSPRS PENSION BOARD OF NORTHERN ARIZONA FIRE DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting scheduled for Tuesday, December 15, 2020, at 1pm
of the Northern Arizona Fire District PSPRS Pension Board will not be having their meeting due
to a scheduling conflict. A new meeting date will be determined a new agenda will be posted.

Respectfully Submitted,
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NAFD PSPRS Board Secretary
Dated this 15" day of December 2020
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